1/25/24
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information: 
· Attached you will find a flyer for our PTO's Bingo Night. This is a free event. Here is a sign up genius link for the event.https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/9040C4CAFAC2FABF85-47397073-bingo  More information can be found on the flyer.
· Greenwich Township's Annual Blood Drive will be held on February 16th. A flyer for this event can be found on our district website. 
· Attached you will find photos of our lost and found. These items will be on display outside the cafeteria during our Bingo Night. 
· Attached you will find a flyer for our Kindness Spirit Week. 
· Report cards will be finalized on February 1st.
· *Please note, days missed due to inclement weather will be made up in the following order: June 12, June 13, June 14.*

· Just a reminder to please be sure to order breakfast/lunch for the month of February. Our menus can be found on the district website.
We hope everyone has a great weekend!

